
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

In light of the extremely harsh weather conditions and keeping the health and well-being of our young 

learners in mind, the school management has decided to commence the summer break for the Pre-Primary 

Section earlier than scheduled. 

The last working day for Pre-Primary students will be Friday, 2nd May 2025. 

The school will reopen on Monday, 23rd June 2025. 

Holiday homework and suggested activities for your child’s engagement is already shared. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

Stay safe and healthy! 
 

Thanking You, 

Regards, 

 

 

Ms. Sumita Minhas 

Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0018 

29th April, 2025 



 
 

 

 

CONSENT SLIP (SOF Olympiads)  

 

Parent Name ______________________ contact no. _____________  

Student Name ____________________ Class _______ Sec____ 

As a parent I give my consent for my ward to appear for the Olympiads approved by me. I am 

sending Rs. __________ as the total amount towards the same.  

(1)   IGKO (150/-)   (4)   IMO (150/-)    (7)   ICO (150/-)  

(2)   IEO (150/-)   (5)   ICSO (150/-)    (8)   IHO (150/-)  

(3)   NSO (150/-)   (6)   ISSO (150/-)  

 

_____________________         ____________ 

PARENT SIGNATURE                  DATE 
 

 

 
 

 

 

CONSENT SLIP (SOF Olympiads)  

 

Parent Name ______________________ contact no. _____________  

Student Name ____________________ Class _______ Sec____ 

As a parent I give my consent for my ward to appear for the Olympiads approved by me. I am 

sending Rs. __________ as the total amount towards the same.  

(1)   IGKO (150/-)   (4)   IMO (150/-)    (7)   ICO (150/-)  

(2)   IEO (150/-)   (5)   ICSO (150/-)    (8)   IHO (150/-)  

(3)   NSO (150/-)   (6)   ISSO (150/-)  

 

_____________________         ____________ 

PARENT SIGNATURE                  DATE 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0018 

23rd April, 2025 

 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0018 

23rd April, 2025 

 

 


